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As rampant fraud utilizing the current system has NOT been proven here or 

anywhere else?  I am vehemently opposed to any measure that makes it MORE 

difficult and cumbersome for individuals to vote. This will be wildly impactful, 

predominately for marginalized groups; the elderly (they're going to be busy, trying to 

find a Social Security Administration office near them, to conduct their transactions 

and maintain their benefits) anyone without transportation or the ability to take leave 

from work to appear in-person on election day, to cast their ballot. I am hopeful that 

the state of Oregon will not hitch our wagon to the paranoia and false claims being 

espoused by the current POTUS and his minions also known as the "administration". 

The "leadership" in Washington currently has a couple of things on their minds:to 

make themselves and those like them richer, and to silence the rest of us especially 

anyone who opposes them. 

 

How many females of voting age, have ever been married and therefore the name on 

their issued birth certificate no longer matches what is on their Social Security Card 

OR their state issued, Driver's License or ID? Yet another way to silence women or 

anyone else who opposes a political stance.Of all the real life, proven issues and 

crisis we have to contend with, in Oregon right now? this one? Is an utter waste of 

time and resources in addition to needlessly pandering to Washington. 


